VIDEO DESCRIPTION
Ally presenting on video.

Hello Usher Social! How are you all?

What's the purpose of this update video?

I would like to talk about Friday 8th of December...

...Usher Social members to meet and greet by

having a chat, drink and meal.

If you have seen my previous video about the pub meet

and that has now been removed.

Why is that?

It's a change of venue.

Where's this new venue will be?
Have a look...

(In the next sequence showing a photo of a pub with name called “Thomas Insgoldby” in gold writing with black background.)
That's the place which is called Wetherspoons

in centre of Canterbury.

If you are interested to join with us with drinks, meal and social chat.

(The texts appeared in the upper right corner stating “Meet at 6.00pm")
If you could see and click on the web link below of this video...

...for the pub menu. Please make your choices as pre-orders

and include your names.

Please email to us with your pre-orders and names...

...also, pay £3 each deposit.

It's for special area space reservation for Usher Social members.

Please make sure that you pay the deposit of £3 per person...

...also, with your names and choice of meals menu.

The email address is...
(the email address appeared – info@ushersocial.co.uk)

If you are keen and interested, please email to us.

And if you could please pay £3 to Usher Social,

make sure you state your name in reference name/number.

All the details will be shown at the end of this video...

... one is the full address of the Wetherspoons pub...

... secondly, how to pay £3 per person with full bank details.

It's important that you must let us know BEFORE

the deadline date 30th November...

(Texts appeared – DEADLINE – 30th November)

Thank you for watching and bye!

